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John Gleeson Joins Esse Health’s O’Fallon Pediatrics 
 

 
ST. LOUIS – Dr. John Gleeson, who specializes in pediatrics, is joining Esse Health’s O’Fallon Pediatrics office. 

 

Gleeson is a St. Louis University School of Medicine graduate and recently 

completed his residency at Cardinal Glennon Children’s Medical Center. 

Gleeson joins Dr. Michael Danter and Dr. William Adams at O’Fallon Pediatrics 

located at 9979 Winghaven Blvd in O’Fallon, Mo. Gleeson is accepting patients 

and can be reached by calling 636.561.5291. 

 

About Esse Health: 

Esse Health is a St. Louis-based physician group that strives to improve the 

overall well-being of its patients through patient education, lifestyle modification 

and prevention. With 28 locations throughout the St. Louis and Metro East area, 

Esse Health’s services include asthma, allergy and immunology, family 

medicine, internal medicine, nutrition, pediatrics and radiology. Esse Health is recognized as a leader in using 

technology in health care and physician accountability for both quality and cost-of-care. For more information on Esse 

Health, visit www.essehealth.com.  
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